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NOTICE OF FINAL ACTION 
FOR THE ISSUANCE OF AUTHORITY 

TO CONSTRUCT PERMITS 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Air Pollution Control Officer has issued Authority to 
Construct permits to Tulare Regional Medical Center for two 2328 bhp emergency Detroit 
Diesel IC engine electric generators, at 869 N. Cherry St.,Tulare, CA . 

No comments were received following the District's preliminary decision on this project. 

The application review for Project #S-I 102546 is available for public inspection at 
http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public~notices~idx.htm and the SAN JOAQUIN 
VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT, 1990 EAST 
GETTYSBURG AVENUE, FRESNO, CA 93726. 


